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Spelling is important because it aids in reading. It helps cement the connection 

that is shared between sounds and letters. Being confident at spelling leads to 

confidence in all the aspects of literacy. Keeping the same in mind an Inter 

Class Spell Bee competition for class 1 was conducted on 12th April, 2023 at the 

Lorna Roberts Hall. The aim of the competition was to give students a platform 

to learn different spellings with their correct pronunciations and subsequently, 

enrich their vocabulary. 

                            

The Spell Bee Maters were Ms. G Henriques, Mrs. D Jestin and the presentation 

was taken care by Ms. B Are. 

 

                        

 



We at the Bishop’s Junior School believe that every event should begin with a 

word of prayer. Therefore, the event started by invoking God’s blessings. 

  

    

 

The competition had seven rounds as mentioned below. 

1.Mind scribble 

2. Spell the plural of the words 

3. Compound words 

4. Memory tentacles 

5. The middle monsters 

6. Mind seek drill 

7. Rapid fire  

  

 As the rounds progressed, the students had to spell words at increasing 

difficulty levels. The competition was very exciting and challenging. The words 

were chosen from various categories such as animal kingdom, names of fruits, 

countries, sports etc. The participants showed great enthusiasm and skill in 

spelling the words and the audience cheered them on. The competition was a 

success, and it showcased the talent and hard work of the students. The spell bee 

class competition was a fun and educational experience that encouraged the 

students to improve on their vocabulary and spelling skills. 

 

The winners of the competition were announced at the end of the final round by 

our Headmistress Ms. M Barsay. 



Kudos to all the boys who actively participated in the true spirit of Bishops! 

               

 

             

                                                                                     

                   

         Report by – 

         Ms. Gwendeline Henriques 

         Assistant Teacher 


